
 

 

 

AUTUMN 2014 WEEK 3 

WB: Monday 22nd September 2014 

 

House Points 
 

 

Ruby   89 
 

Sapphire  65 
 

Emerald  70 
 

Amber  64 
 

Your Weekly 

News and Current Events 

NOTES & REMINDERS 

 There will be no music club on Wednesday 1st October as Mrs Partridge is away from school on 

a course. 

 Please return data collection sheets to the office as soon as possible. 

 We have a number of lost items of uniform. Could all parents have a quick check of labels 

please and return any stray items to the office. Many thanks. 

INFANT CLASS TRIP 

As part of our Farming topic we hope to take the children on a Farm to Fork trail at Tesco in Tiverton 

before half term. Look out for details coming home soon. 

TWO MOORS MUSIC FESTIVAL 

As part of the Two Moors Music Festival, the Junior class will be joined by musicians for a music  

workshop on Thursday 9th October. The Festival itself runs from 15th to 25th October and further details 

can be found at www.thetwomoorsfestival.co.uk.  

THIS WEEK AT EAST ANSTEY 

The children have all been practising hard for the Harvest Festival next week and look forward to sharing 

their work with you. The infants have been looking at and collecting all things Autumny and the Junior 

class have been invaded by dragons, with the children both writing and acting out dragon stories. 

PRE-SCHOOL 

East Anstey Pre-School are currently advertising for an Early Years Practitioner to direct the day to day  

running of the Pre-School. This is a temporary post to cover maternity leave. Further details of the post 

can be found on the Devon Jobs website (http://www.devon.gov.uk/index/jobscareers) or by contacting 

either school. 

ROAD SAFETY 

We have a number of families who walk or cycle to and from school. Can we please remind all parents 

to take great care when driving to and from school, particularly with darker mornings and afternoons 

approaching. Many thanks. 

PTFA  -  FERRET RACING 

Please see over for details of the Ferret Racing evening to be held on Friday 10th October at Yeo Mill 

Village Hall. Any sponsorship money can be given to PTFA members or sent in to the office in a clearly 

marked envelope.  

THANK YOU 

Many thanks to the family of Margaret Clarke for their very generous donation to the school. Margaret 

taught in the infant class for many years and her family are keen to support our Foundation Unit Project, 

knowing how supportive Margaret would have been of the initiative.  

LES MISERABLES 

We have been contacted by Tryphena Huntingford who was heavily involved with the Les Miserables 

project in South Molton last term. She would like to pass on her thanks to all the children, parents and 

schools that got involved - a great opportunity for community entertainment and over £2000 raised for 

North Devon Hospice! A DVD of the evening is now available from the South Molton Tourist Information 

Centre. 

FUTURE DATES & EVENTS 

 Tue 30th Sep   Harvest Festival at East Anstey Church 9.30am 

 Tue 7th Oct   Open Afternoon 

 Thu 9th Oct   Two Moors Music Festival workshop 

 Fri 10th Oct   PTFA Ferret Racing at Yeo Mill Village Hall, 6.30pm 

 Mon 13th Oct   Parents Evening 1 

 Mon 20th Oct   Parents Evening 2 

 Mon 27th to Fri 31st Oct HALF TERM 

Website: www.east-anstey-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Summer Term Achievers 

Amethyst  Awards 

 

Infant Achiever: Aston Huxtable 

 

Junior Achievers: 

Maths achievers: Warrick Selley 

   Grace Sinclair 
 

English achievers: Hugo Crews 

   Cairo Jones 

Music Award 

This weeks award from  

Mrs Davies goes to: 

GILES BROCK 

For an excellent start on the piano 

and superb concentration  

in lessons 

 

EAST ANSTEY HARVEST FESTIVAL 

9.30am EAST ANSTEY CHURCH 

TUESDAY 30th SEPTEMBER 2014 

ALL WELCOME 

http://mail.east-anstey-primary.devon.sch.uk/cp/ps/Mail/ExternalURLProxy?d=east-anstey-primary.devon.sch.uk&u=admin&url=http://www.devon.gov.uk/index/jobscareers&urlHash=7.618767936041915E142

